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From: Southend-on-Sea Borough Council <southend@jdi-consult.net>
Sent: 09 December 2016 20:30

To:

Subject: Representation received. ID:2503

mr steven lawrence,
Thank you for your representation which we received as follows:

Representation ID: 2503

Document: Southend Central Area Action Plan (SCAAP) - Revised Proposed Submission 2016
Section: Map 4 - Car Parking, Access and Public Realm

Support/Object: Comment

| think the development of Seaway & Tylers car parks is a mistake.

These are critical car parking areas for day visitors and local residents.

We are local residents and have young children. using public transport is a totally impractical option. We will just
avoid Southend entirely if there

is nowhere to park. We'll end up going to Chelmsford or Lakeside shopping

instead.

This email is acknowledgement of the receipt of your representation. It is NOT confirmation that the representation
has yet been registered. You will not receive any further notification by email that your representation has been
registered until the end of the participation period.





